
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 2015 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

A2 PE Student Revision Conference - Wednesday 16th March 2016 

 

Kent College, Pembury are hosting an A2 student revision conference with leading PE consultant and 

author, Mr Murray, on Wednesday 16th March 2016.  Mr Murray has been the chief examiner for A 

level PE for over 15 years for several exam boards where he has written many of the papers. 

 

We will need to leave school at 8.15am to get to Kent College for 9.30am registration and lectures 

will start promptly at 10.00am.  Mr Murray will cover various topics from the specification giving 

revision hints and exam techniques.  The day will include lunch and breaks, finishing at 3.30pm. 

 

Benefits of attending: 

 

 gain first hand advice and guidance from the leading subject expert 

 enhance understanding of key themes and topics, all directly linked to the AQA A2 

specification 

 learn what examiners are looking for to improve examination grades throughout the day as 

the sessions will highlight key material and techniques for 2016 examination success 

 have the opportunity to ask questions – and get answers – directly from Mr Murray 

 

You are invited to make a voluntary contribution of £25.00 which will cover the cost of the visit 

including transport, lunch and other incidental costs. I must, however, tell you that as the school 

could not bear the cost of the visit, the visit will not take place unless all parents, who are able, are 

willing to contribute.  Insurance for all school trips is arranged through West Sussex County Council. 

Full details of the policy can be found on our website at http://www.sackville.w-

sussex.sch.uk/?page_id=26728. You may pay via the online payment system.  Alternatively a 

cheque for £25.00 may be sent in. 

 

There are limited places available so please complete the reply slip attached and return with 

payment as soon as possible to secure a place.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Mr A Currie      Mrs L Richards 

Curriculum Leader of Boys’ PE   Curriculum Leader of Girls’ PE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To: Mr Currie/Mrs Richards - PE department 

http://www.sackville.w-sussex.sch.uk/?page_id=26728
http://www.sackville.w-sussex.sch.uk/?page_id=26728


 
 

 

Name of student …………………………………………………………………………………     Form ………………… 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the A2 PE student revision conference at Kent College, 

Pembury on Wednesday 16th March 2016. 

 

I have forwarded £25.00 to Sackville School via the on-line payment system/I enclose a cheque for 

£25.00 made payable to Sackville School (please delete as appropriate). 

 

We will use the emergency contact details we have on our database for your child for this trip.  If 

however, the contact details will be different for the duration of this trip, please fill in the details 

below. 

 

Emergency contact telephone number …….………………………………………….……………………….…….. 

 

Emergency contact name (please print) ……………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

Signed…………………………………………………….……………..Parent/Carer        Date………………………… 

 

 


